
Guelph Sews for 
Quilts of Valour 

 
 

You are cordially invited to join Royal City Quilters’ Guild 
for a public sew day to support Quilts of Valour.  
 
Sew days will be held at the Royal Canadian Legion 
located at 57 Watson Parkway South in Guelph on: 
• October 21, 2024 from 10:00 am to 4:00 pm 
• February 7, 2025 from 10:00 am to 4:00 pm 
• April 7, 2025 from 10:00 am to 4:00 pm 

 
For more informaPon, please visit 
royalcityquiltersguild.ca and look for Quilts of Valour 
under Community Outreach.  
 
Please RSVP by email to rcqg.qov@gmail.com 
 


